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October 12, 2020

Thank you to Fernando Ceballos and all his volunteers who worked many hours 
throughout their weekend to make sure our Fall Rummage Sale ran smoothly and was a 
HUGE success.

Please note the revision to our calendar.  On Friday, Oct. 23rd students will have early 
dismissal at 1:00 pm.  Teachers will have time for conference/report card preparation 
which will be the following week.

Due to COVID 19, all conferences will be scheduled.  Conference forms will go out 
Tuesday, October 13.  Please return promptly.  We will try to accommodate everyone.

Our Fall fundraiser begins today!  All information is attached.

We have been notified that the Free Lunch Program for all students will be extended 
through the remainder of the year.

 Our Fall Book Fair will run October 26-29th.  Set up is October 25th.  Volunteer sheet is 
attached.  PIP hours apply.

Please read all attached flyers.  Thank you.


